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New Directory Listings

Download the app from your app Store to 
quickly look up business and residential 
telephone numbers.

344-2322
465-2160
465-2596
465-7084
488-5528
766-2226
874-4416
874-4419
874-4682
883-5570
947-2032
947-3047
947-4113

Durbin, Angela
Snodgrass, Steve 
Young, Dorothy L
Baker, Bessie K
Barnes, Scott
Ameren Missouri
Vasquez, Julia J
McConkey, Rikki
Hamilton II, Jerry
Delgadillo, Melanie
Brazel, Curtis & Kristy
Richardson, MaKayla
Womboldt, Janet

MANDATORYMANDATORY  10-DIGIT DIALING 10-DIGIT DIALING 

Beginning April 24, 2021, you should begin dialing 10 digits (area code 
+ telephone number) for all local calls. If you forget and dial just 

7 digits, your call will still be completed.  Beginning on or af-
ter October 24, 2021, all calls will require 10 digits.  Calls 
within our service area will still be considered local even 
though you must dial 10 digits. Your telephone num-
ber will not change.  The price of a call, coverage 
area, or other rates and services will not change 
due to the dialing change. 
The Federal Communications Commission 
(FCC) has adopted 988 as a new three-digit 
number to be used nationwide to reach the 
National Suicide Prevention and Mental 
Health Crisis Lifeline starting July 16, 
2022.  In order for 988 to work in our area 
code, 10-digit local dialing must first be 
implemented.  
In addition to changing the way you dial lo-
cal calls, automated dialing equipment that are 
programmed to complete calls to 7-digit local 
numbers will need to be reprogrammed. 
For more information, please call NEMR Telecom or 
visit https://www.fcc.gov/suicide-prevention-hotline. 

Sunday, March 14, 2021

Spring
    forward

Don't forget! 
Call at least 
two weeks 
prior to moving!

First Day 
of Spring

Saturday, March 20, 2021

Service availability and internet speed will depend 
on location. Certain restrictions apply. Contact us 
for details.

718 S. West St.
Green City, MO 63545 
660-874-4111
www.nemr.net

NEMR
Telecom

You’ll feel like doing a jig if you upgrade 
your internet connection to a faster 
speed! We are giving a ONE MONTH FREE 
UPGRADE plus your name will be entered 
in a drawing to win a $20 bill credit! We 
offer plans up to 100 Mbps to improve 
your experience with streaming, gaming, 
video conferencing, and more. Offer ends 
March 31, 2021.

CALL 660-874-4111 
TO UPGRADE TODAY!

OUR INTERNET IS FASTER 
THAN A LEPRECHAUN

Lucky 
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Notice: Customers 
must continue to dial 
1-800-273-TALK to 
reach the National 
Suicide Prevention 
and Mental Health 
Crisis Lifeline until 
July 16, 2022. 
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Mark Grgurich

Michele Gillespie, CEO
Board of Directors

NEMR Telecom is an equal opportunity provider and employer.
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Happy
St. Patrick's Day
Wednesday, March 17, 2021

LUCKY  MONTHLUCKY  MONTH
MARCHMARCH  MIGHT BE YOURMIGHT BE YOUR  

NEMR Telecom wants to give 5 lucky customers a $20 bill credit! All we ask 
you to do is UPGRADE to a faster internet plan for one month at no extra cost!  We 

know it's madness but that's what March is for!  Give us a call and try our FREAK-
ISHLY FAST or KICKING INTO OMG SPEED!  Your name will be entered in 

a drawing for one of five $20 bill credits to be given away at the end of March!  
Make March your lucky month with faster internet and a chance to win a $20 

bill credit!

check scammers check scammers 

			      NEMR Telecom's 64th Annual Meeting will be virtual again this year due to Co-
vid-19. Members will be able to watch the board of directors "live" on NEMR's Facebook page, Thursday, 
June 17th, 2021.  Please update your email address to participate in member voting and to be eligible for one 
of the great CASH prizes! Send an email to helpmail@nemr.net from the email account you want on file with 
NEMR.   Type in the Subject line: "Update my email."   Please include your member name, cell phone number, 
and your  landline number if you have one. Check The Buzz each month for more information on voting.

Save The Date!
Thursday

Many young people have little if any experience with checks making them likelier 
to become victims.  Example: You are looking for a job and someone sends you an email saying, 
"We'd like to hire you and send you advance payment via check." While it sounds a little weird, you 
really need the work, so you agree.  You receive the check and see that it's for more than the agreed-
upon amount.  The check writer tells you it was a mistake and asks you to wire the difference back to 
them.  Because it can take days or even weeks to process checks, your bank informs you sometime 
later that the check was bad, and your bank account is being reduced by the original check amount.  
That means the cash you sent to the check writer is from your own funds, that person is long gone, 
and you're out that money with no way to get it back.  

target target 
young young 
adultsadults
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nemrTV 
WGN America 

on channel 9 is now
NEWS NATION 

Buzz TipBuzz Tip
Here's a quick way to get a screen 

shot on your computer: Press 
Windows logo + Shift + S

on your key board.


